
Please help us to help protect you and your 
loved ones during this COVID-19 pandemic!

	 In order to help prevent the spread of the 
Coronavirus, all visiting hours continue to 
remain suspended until further notice

	 Only ONE attender will be allowed for OP 
consultations and in the IP rooms. Kindly inform 
your relatives and friends to avoid visiting 
the hospital

	 We request you to not bring children as ‘visitors’ 
inside the Hospital premises

	 Outside food is NOT allowed

We regret any inconvenience caused 
and thank you for your support 
and understanding.

#FernandezForYou

Policy for Attendants/Visitors


